From: jamie whittle <whittleelectronics@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 25, 2015 8:51 PM
To: BOCrfc2015

Subject: Last mile services

Hi,

My name is Jamie whittle with whittle electronics in Aiken sc, 29801. | have been in communications when pagers were
the way to go. My company is located just at the last mile of high speed. | started the project about 1.5 years ago
because of my current customer base was so unhappy with the verizion service that | had no options but to install. In
oct 2014 we had a very bad fire_ in fact we a still pulling out of the rut. My
guestion is there are cell company's with the coverage now. Now | have secured several tower locations as well as a 99
Mbps open fiber to my backhaul with room for expansion. | am confused with all the legal paperwork. | don't won't to
do anything | should not do. | aim to provide an area that has the wild life Turkey fed coming

. Just need to know what | am able to do. Thanks so much Jamie

Sent from my iPhone





